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FAA EXTENDS COMMENT DEADLINE FOR DRAFT WILDLIFE MANAGEMENT 

GUIDANCE 

The FAA Office of Airport Safety and Standards (AAS-300) has extended the comment period 

on the following draft Advisory Circulars (AC), which address different aspects of wildlife 

management for airports: 

 Draft AC 150/ 5200-32B, Reporting Wildlife Aircraft Strikes 

 Draft AC 150/5200-33C, Hazardous Wildlife Attractants On or Near Airports 

 Draft AC 150/5200-XX, Protocol for the Conduct and Review of Wildlife Hazard Site 

Visits, Wildlife Hazard Assessments, and Wildlife Hazard Management Plans 

The draft ACs are discussed in greater detail in the McBreen & Kopko December 2012 Airport 

Services Newsletter.  Comments are now due on or before January 31, 2012.  If you have any 

questions about the draft ACs or would like assistance in the preparation or submission of 

comments, please contact our office. 

* * * * *  

McBreen & Kopko’s Aviation Group represents air carriers, fixed base operators (FBOs), airport 

managers, aviation service providers, and business aircraft owners and operators on a wide range 

of aviation issues including regulatory matters, commercial transactions, aircraft finance matters, 

and bankruptcy and creditors’ rights. 
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